
 

 
 

to 
 

Azlan Khawar, 

Shubham Mourya 

and 

Varad Sankhe 
 

(students from third year - department of AIML) 
 

for winning 2nd runner up position at "RUBIX 25" - 

48 hr. hackathon, which was  hosted  

by Thadomal Sahani College of Engineering, 

Mumbai from 23rd to 25th of January 2025. 
 

 
 

Well done. Keep it up. 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

         (Principal) 


